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Careers Information 
Want to study in the USA?  
Then you may be interested in the Sutton Trust USA programme, which offers an opportunity to study at a university in the USA 
for a week next summer. Eligibility criteria does apply. For more details please see https://us.suttontrust.com or contact the 
Careers Department. Applications close on 14 January. 
 
Work Experience at HSBC 
Applications to spend a week on work experience with HSBC UK Bank between June and August are now open. 
For more information please see http://www.hsbc.com/careers/students-and-graduates/programmes/uk-work-experience-
programme .  Closing dates for applications is 26 January. To apply please go 
to  https://hsbc.taleo.net/careersection/external/moresearch.ftl?lang=en_GB&location=5536170451648&keyword=”HSBCWE20
18"&Location=Europe 
 
Social Mobility Foundation Residential and Work Experience in London 
This charitable organisation offers work experience with leading companies in London such as JP Morgan, KPMG and the 
opportunity to spend a week living in London whilst on placement with all expenses paid. Please see their website for more 
details - there are strict eligibility criteria and the deadline for applying is 19 January     
http://www.socialmobility.org.uk/programmes/app-residential/ 

General Information 
EPQ 
Letters have been handed out to all Year 12 and 13 students who do EPQ, detailing up and coming course dates and 
expectations for the next term and a half. Both letters are on the school website for information. 
 
Debating Club 
This week we will be preparing the motion: 'This House would prohibit the media from using software to cosmetically improve 
an individual's appearance.' This is our Round 2 motion for the Mace debate. Bring a sandwich to Hu1 on Tuesday 9 January. 
Your help will be appreciated. All welcome. 
 
Cars/Scooters/Motorbikes 
Cars, scooters and motorbikes should not be parked on school premises. Students who have to drive to school are reminded 
that they should park on local streets showing consideration for local residents and should not return to their vehicles until the 
end of the school day.  Students must register their vehicles with the Sixth Form Office in case they need to be contacted. 
 
Dress code 
May we take this opportunity to remind students that you are required to dress smartly and should wear your lanyard at all 
times.  Footwear should be smart. Trainers and black pumps with white soles should not be worn to school. 
 
Staff Training Day 
Please note school is closed for students on Monday 8 January. 
 
 
Thank you  
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